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Welcome to our Spring newsletter and it is so lovely to be back singing together after 
our prolonged Christmas break. Thank you for your patience during this period. 
Rehearsals are now well underway for our Summer concert ‘Best of British’, we have 
a busy rehearsal schedule ahead and look forward to performing again at St Mary’s. 

 

Dates for your diary: 
 
 

• Easter Break: 13th and 
20th April.  

 
• Saturday 9th July: Best of 

British. A Summer concert 

to celebrate the Platinum 

Jubilee and the              

Commonwealth Games. 

  St Mary’s Church 7.30pm.  

 
 
 

What are the committee up to? 
• We continue to hold regular committee        

meetings via Zoom or in person to forward plan 
for 2022/23.  

 

• Website: Don’t forget to log on and take a look 

at our latest updates. 
www.chepstowchoralsociety.org 

 
• Follow us on Facebook and Twitter  

@chepstowchoral 
 

• Easy Fundraising: Want to help the Choral     So-
ciety funds when you purchase goods on line? 
Simply go to easyfundraising.org.uk, register 
yourself to support a good cause, select       
Chepstow Choral Society, and then once you are 
set up you can raise money every time you 
shop. 
14 supporters have raised £621.97 so far.. 

 
 

Social Events   

If you have any ideas for  
future events please let Janet know. 

Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our  
committee meetings. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: Christine Lovett 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams 

Members News 
Sylvia&Stuart Jackson, Alison Worgan and 
Barbara Dwyer have made the decision to 
finish singing with CCS. 
It has been wonderful singing with them all 
for many years and we wish them well in 
their ‘CCS retirement.’ 
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